                                                                            Florida Department of 

Memorandum                              Environmental Protection


TO:

File
FROM:    
Kathy Winston, Environmental Consultant, Hazardous Waste Section

DATE:   
April 6, 2016
RE:
   
Return to Compliance by HCC Pompano from inspection of 2/11/16
An exit interview was conducted at the conclusion of the inspection which addressed the potential violations listed above. The facility was not in compliance at the beginning of the inspection; however, compliance was achieved before the inspector finished the inspection.  
